
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 1 

FUTURIST COMMITTEE 2 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2015 3 

FINAL 4 

 5 

Present 6 
Chairman, Thomas Kilburn, Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn, and member Luann Petrellis were present. 7 
Township Supervisor, Senya Isayeff was also present 8 
 9 
Call to Order 10 
Chairman Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order.  The Committee began with the Pledge of 11 
Allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops.  12 
 13 
Goshen Village Shopping Center 14 
Luann Petrellis and Senya Isayeff know owners of a couple of restaurants who might be interested in 15 
looking at the Goshen Village Shopping Center for a restaurant location.  They will try to follow up with 16 
the restaurant owners.  Senya Isayeff mentioned that East Goshen Township is a “dry” township and it is 17 
important that the Township put the liquor license referendum on the ballot for the Township to be 18 
approved for selling alcohol.  Senya Isayeff also reported to the Committee that Dunkin Donuts has 19 
gotten approval to move into the old Citadel Bank Building in the Goshen Village Shopping Center.  They 20 
hope to open the new store by February 2016. He also announced that the Paoli Pike Trail Committee 21 
had an open house to present the Paoli Pike Trail Feasibility Study and Master Plan prior to the Board of 22 
Supervisors Meeting.  23 
 24 
Proposal to change the name of East Goshen to Goshenville 25 
The Futurist Committee proposes that steps be taken to enable changing East Goshen to Goshenville 26 
Township. The name of the Township will identify with our history and culture; instilling pride in the 27 
people that live here.  Goshenville was organized 1704. Goshenville was settled by Welsh Quaker 28 
families who had journeyed to America seeking freedom of religion.  This will enable the Township to 29 
link with strategic goals of the comprehensive plan with the name change and we will gain recognition 30 
and image that we are a premier Chester County community.  Rogers Vaughn told the Committee that 31 
the proposal should be submitted with five strategic goals. By presenting the goals in the proposal it will 32 
help attract families for the future.  33 
 34 
Adjournment  35 
 36 
Thomas Kilburn presented the motion that the Committee adjourn the meeting at 7:53 p.m. The 37 
Committee adjourned the meeting.   38 
 39 
Respectfully submitted, 40 
 41 
 42 
Joanne Morgan 43 
Receptionist/Secretary 44 
 45 
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